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Dear Chair Dembrow,

I farm in your district and have concerns about the cap-and-trade bill. Increase in my Fuel bill will certainly increase
my Downward spiral. HELP! Please think very carefully on the Cap-and-Trade Bill

Sincerely,

santos garcia
4861 Howell Prairie Rd NE
Silverton, OR 97381
santossaints@aol.com


